
179

From the Editor

In August of 1998, I had the distinct honor of pre-
senting a workshop at the Hong Kong Polytechnic Uni-
versity on ergonomics. During my time in Hong Kong,
I became acquainted with many occupational therapy
practitioners and students who were actively involved
in the area of work practice. In particular, I met with
Dr. Chetwyn Chan and Ms. Kit Sinclair. From our
discussions, Chetwyn was invited to become a mem-
ber of the editorial board of WORK devoted to Work
in Hong Kong. It is my honor to present the fruits
of our colleagues’ efforts in Hong Kong. I know you

will find these articles stimulating. This issue begins
the addition of a series of articles entitled, Speaking of
Research.

The first in this series is authored by Dr. Phillip
Rumrill, Shawn Fitzgerald and Megen Ware and it is
titled, Guidelines for Evaluating Research Articles.

As always, I welcome hearing from you.

Karen
Kjacobs@bu.edu
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